
 

Announcing The Rotary Foundation Triple Crown 
Rotary District 7610 announces a new District-sponsored initiative to recognize clubs and individual donors:  The 
Rotary Foundation Triple Crown. Each club that meets the eligibility requirements (see page 2 of this Newsletter) 

will receive a Triple Crown patch for its club banner each year that the club qualifies.  In addition, the club will 
receive club recognition banners for 100% Sustaining Member, EREY Club, and 100% Paul Harris Fellow Club.  
Matching Recognition Points will be available on a point-for-dollar match for contributions of $100 or more to all 
non-Paul Harris Fellows to assist their clubs to qualify as Triple Crown clubs by June 5 of this Rotary Year. Each 
donor who is a Sustaining Member, Paul Harris Fellow, and Benefactor receives a special Triple Crown lapel pin! 
Join us for the kick-off event at the District Conference Hospitality Suite on Kentucky Derby Day, May 1. 

See page 2 of this Newsletter for additional details. 
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